
 

 

1st Thurstaston Richardson Scouts Update  
June 2011 

 
3rd June 
 

Throughout June we have concentrated on traditional Scouting activities like fire 
lighting and Axe work. 
 

10th June  
 

Continued with Axe and saw work fitting in a game of rounders. 
 

12th June  
 

We entered the district football competition 
and put in a creditable performance with 1 
win, 1 draw and 1 defeat.  
 

Despite the wet weather the scouts really 
enjoyed themselves thanks in part to the new 
event shelter. Truly a piece of equipment 
that is paying for itself! 
 

13th June 
 

A number of scouts helped at the Cubs with backwoods cooking. They prepared 
fires and helped supervising the cubs. 
 

17th – 19th June 
 

The highlight of the month was the 
District Viking camp where 9 scouts 
attended. It was great for all the 
sections to be able to mix including 
the beavers with some even staying 
over. 
 

Of all the activities it seems that 
the bouncy castles were the most 
enjoyed. 
 

Particularly enjoyable was the 
Viking re-enactment society who gave some excellent demonstrations and really 
engaged the children. 
 

24th June 
I wasn’t able to attend scouts on the 24th. Scouts enjoyed a game of rounders with 
Alan and Julie and brushed up on map reading skills. 


